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APRIL  BIRTHDAYS: 
7th Mrs. Mary Jane Hoover  SYBA Staff 
7th Rev. Joel Settle   Pastor, Watermark 
13th Rev. Rob Waugh   Pastor, Calvary 
15th Rev. Daniel Dye   Youth, Peninsula 
16th Rev. Hal Greene   Education, Southside 
18th Rev. Steve Mangum  Administration, Peninsula 
24th Suzie Sidden   Administration, Fork 
28th Rev. Mike Benfield   Pastor, Charis 
28th Dr. Chris Thompson  Pastor, South River 
29th Rev. Bill Mason   Pastor, New Bethany 
30th Rev. Daniel Moore   Pastor, Misio’n Bautista 

 APRIL EVENTS: 
3     SYBA Vision Meeting with Dr. Josh Ellis/Western Avenue/7:00 p.m. 
18     Garden Planting Day at the Baptist Center/9:00 a.m. (Rain date is the 19th.) 
30-May 5   Power of the Cross Tent Rally/Statesville/Evangelist Ken Freeman 

 UPCOMING MAY EVENTS: 
4     National Day of Prayer 
7-14     Week of Prayer: Mother’s Day Offering for Wake Forest Baptist Health 
9     SYBA Pastors’ Gathering/11:30 a.m./The Baptist Center 

 UPCOMING JUNE EVENT: 
13-14     SBC Annual Meeting/Phoenix, AZ   (www.sbcannualmeeting.net) 

 UPCOMING AUGUST EVENT: 
15    SYBA Annual Meeting Celebration/Fairview/doors open 6:30 p.m. 

CHURCH OF THE WEEK— APRIL 2017 
Please pray for these churches & their pastors: 
 

2 Union Chapel  Rev. William Wease, Interim 
9 Watermark  Rev. Joel Settle 
16 Welcome   Rev. Tommy Jones 
23 Western Avenue  Dr. Jeff Spry 
30 Westwood  Rev. Mike Hyde 

Feb. 2017 
RECEIPTS: 
CHURCH:  
Berea 
Bethel 
Beulah 
Blaise 
Bristol Dr. 
Calahaln-F. 
Calvary 
Charis Community 
Christ Community 
Cleveland, FBC 
Cochran Street 
Community, Mt. M. 
Cooleemee, FBC 
Cornerstone 
Countryside 
Cove 
Diamond Hill 
Eagle Heights 
Eatons 
Edgewood 
Fairview 
Faith 
Fallstown 
Farmington 
Fellowship 
Fork 
Front St. 
Great Hope 
Harmony 
Hebron 
Ijames 
Jerusalem 
Misio'n Bautista Hisp  
Mocksville, FBC 
Monticello 
Mooresville, FBC 
Mountain Rd. 
Mt. Vernon 
New Bethany 
New Hope, Denver 
New Hope, Iredell 
Northside 
Oakdale 
Peninsula 
Pleasant Grove 
Refuge Community 
River City 
Shady Grove 
Society 
South River 
Southside 
Statesville, FBC 
Temple 
The Oaks  
Trinity 
Troutman 
Turrentine 
Union Chapel 
Watermark 
Welcome 
Western Ave. 
Westwood 
Whitman Park 
Yadkin 
TOTAL BUDG. REC. 

February 
$              0 
                0 
       820.00 
                0 
         25.00 
       173.00 
       136.00 
                0 
                0 
       177.05 
                0 
       401.41 
       112.50 
                0 
                0 
                0 
                0 
                0 
       150.00 
       304.95 
    1,770.39 
       251.17 
       992.00 
                0 
         40.00 
       955.17 
    2,000.00 
                0 
                0 
                0 
                0 
       364.40 
                0 
                0 
       207.74 
       333.33 
    1,000.00 
                0 
       200.00 
                0 
                0 
                0 
       450.33                
       365.00 
                0                 
                0 
                0 
                0 
                0 
    1,039.51                                               
       416.67 
                0 
       231.04 
                0 
    2,281.14 
                0 
       250.00 
                0 
                0 
       161.00 
       208.33 
                0                
                0 
    3,000.00 
$18,817.13 

 

Received & deposited by 4 pm on 2/28/17 

Year to Date: 
$     2,254.88 
       1,180.00 
       4,660.08 
       1,225.00 
          150.00 
          773.00 
          790.00 
   0 
 0 
          585.48 
 0 
          401.41 
          675.00 
          300.00 
 0 
                   0 
       1,387.00 
 0 
          900.00 
       1,420.82 
       9,601.91 
       1,421.26 
       5,520.00 
 0 
          240.00 
       4,689.41 
     12,000.00 
 0 
 0 
 0 
       1,437.00 
       2,581.50 
 0 
 0 
       1,241.50 
       1,999.98 
       1,000.00 
       1,465.00 
       1,200.00 
 0 
 0 
 0 
       2,735.33 
       2,190.00 
          250.00 
                   0 
                   0 
 0 
 0 
       4,119.00 
       4,723.61 
 0 
       1,159.82 
 0 
     12,991.06 
     11,170.44 
       1,750.00 
          220.35 
       1,000.00 
          881.00 
       1,249.98 
 0 
  
       3,000.00 
$ 108,540.82 
 

“Doing ministry for 
the purpose of winning 

people to Christ” 

Board of Directors 
 
 

President: 
Dr. David Gilbreath 
bicep22853@yadtel.net 
 
 

Vice-President: 
Rev. Joel Settle 
settlejray@yahoo.com 
 

Secretary: 
Rev. Tony Bunton 
yadkinpastor@yadkinbc.org 
 
 

Dr. Jerry Cloninger 
jc@fbcmooresville.com 
 

Rev. Paul Hill 
statesvillehills@msn.com 
 

Dr. David Troutman 
pastor@fallstownbaptist.org 
 

Mrs. Jane Jones 
jsjones@yadtel.net 
 

 

Ext. 2:  
Executive Director  

Dr. Michael Brown, Interim 
mbrown@sybaptist.org 

 
 
 

Ext. 5:  Mrs. Bonnie Eanes  
Executive Assistant     

beanes@sybaptist.org 
 
 
 

Ext. 7: Mrs. Carol Anthony 
Administrative Assistant 
canthony@sybaptist.org 

 
 
 

Ext. 3: Mrs. Mary J. Hoover 
Ministry Assistant 

mhoover@sybaptist.org 
 

Ext. 15: Charles Dixon 
Christian Counselor 

cdixon@sybaptist.org 

Greetings from Dr. Michael Brown: 
 

     Our meeting with Dr. Josh Ellis will be soon after you receive this newsletter. He will meet April 3rd with the Executive Board, 
the Strategic Planning Team, and the DOM Search Team. On Monday night, April 3, at 7:00 p.m. the whole Association is invited to 
Western Avenue Baptist Church . We will meet in the Fellowship Hall. Josh Ellis is NOT going to tell us what to do; we will decide 
that. He is coming to lead us in discussing what we believe God would have us to be and do as an Association.  
     Your input is both welcome and needed. Not every idea put forth will be implemented, but God can raise up gifted leaders to 
help guide us into the future to become the Association that He wants us to be. We celebrate our unity in Christ and rejoice in the 
diversity of that expression. We are all on mission for God. We give, pray, teach, and share the Good News that Jesus is Lord to the 
glory of God the Father. We can do more working together than each individual church can do on their own. We need each other! 

 

9ǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ƛǎ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ǘƻ ŀ  
Ǿƛǎƛƻƴ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ 

 

5ǊΦ WƻǎƘ 9ƭƭƛǎ 
 

aƻƴŘŀȅΣ !ǇǊƛƭ оΣ  ŀǘ тΥлл ǇΦƳΦ 
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¸ƻǳǊ ǇŀǊǝŎƛǇŀǝƻƴ ƛǎ ƳǳŎƘ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜŘΦ  

www.sybaptist.org 
704-873-4372 

info@sybaptist.org 
 
 

Baptist Center Hours: 
 

Monday-Thursday 
9:00 am—4:00 pm 

April 30thñMay 5th 
Evangelist Ken Freeman 

MC: Tim Worley (former Pittsburgh Steeler) 
Music:  Rockie Lynn 

 

Free meal for first 1,000 to arrive at 5:45 p.m. 
$5,000 in prizes & scholarships. 

 
 

Everyone is invited. 
Services at 6:30 p.m. each night.  

SYBA Pastors and Staff Gathering 
Tuesday, May 9, at 11:30 a.m. 

The Baptist Center 
 

A delicious catered lunch will be provided. All pastors and 
their staff are encouraged to come for a time of fellowship.  

You are appreciated! 
Please let Carol know if you can attend:  

704-873-4372 ext. 7 or  canthony@sybaptist.org 

Tent location: 
1426 Northside Drive, Statesville 

 

Call 704-902-1653 for details. 



Invitation to Women of SYBA: 
* April 1st ñAt the Wellò Experience at the Upper Room. Dinner at 
5:00 p.m. Event at 6:00-9:00 p.m. www.atthewellexperience.org 
* May 6th Priscilla Shirer simulcast at Fork BC, Mocksville, 
from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Call the church office at 336-998-8306 
for details and to sign up.  

 

Revitalize 2017: Renewing Churches...Changing Lives 
April 8th—Crosspointe BC, Concord. One-day training/equipping 
conference for pastors/church leaders. Dr. Chuck Lawless, 
SEBTS, & Dr. Chris Schofield, NCBSC, are two of the speakers. 
Email jstevesells@gmail.com. Registration is $35. Register at 
http://operation-transformation.com/revitalize. 
  

2017 Regional Bible Drills 
April 22nd—Flint Hill BC, Shelby; Mt. Zion, Hudson (speakers) & 
April 29th—Parkwood BC, Concord (speakers). For more info & 
to register, contact Deborah Robson at drobson@ncbaptist.org or 
Terri Howell at 1-800-395-5102 ext. 5646. Free website resources 
are available at www.ncbibledrill.org.  
 

Aging Adults Innovating Ministry 
May 2nd at Rich Fork Baptist, Thomasville. AAIM is a network 
of ministers, lay leaders, and church members working together. 
Special speakers: Allan Blume and Beth Harris. Call 877-506-
2226 or see ncbam.org/events for registration. 
 

Special Invitation: Fruitland BBC Founders Day 
May 9th at 10:00 a.m. A delicious free lunch will be provided 
in the cafeteria after the service. Bring a busload from your church 
and join us at Fruitland BBC. More details at www.fruitland.edu or 
call 828-685-8886. 
 

Summerfest at Ft. Caswell 
May 29th-June 2nd and Aug. 14-18th—Retreats for retired and 
semi-retired. Speaker: Dr. Michael Blackwell. Call for details: 910-
278-9501 or www.fortcaswell.com. 
   

South Mountain Baptist Camp 
Information for summer camp weeks—www.smbc.camp. There 
are camps for boys and girls and youth.  Call 828-437-8788. 
 

Grand Camp 2017 
June 25-27th at Camp Caraway for grandparents and their 
grandkids. Theme is ñChristmas in Juneò. Reservations open; call 
336-629-2374 for more details. 
 

NC Baptist Ministersô Wives Retreat 
July 10-12th at Caraway Conference Center. Theme: ñStandò 
based on  Galatians 6:9. Call 336-629-2374 for details. 
 

Free:  Military Wives Retreat 
Aug. 19-20th at Camp Mundo Vista. Theme: ñRefreshed and 
Renewedò. Email mharding@wmunc.org for details.  
 

NC Baptist Womenôs Retreat 
Oct. 27-28th at Caraway Conference Center. Main speaker: 
Katie Orr. Call 1-800-395-5102 x5559 for information. 

 

AWANA Car Derby Track Available: 
Please call Ken Johnson at 704-682-0953 for more information. 

NEWS AS REPORTED BY OUR SYBA CHURCHES:  
BEREA: Maundy Thursday service will be April 13th with a guest speaker from Word of Messiah Ministry leading in a 
Seder meal. Easter Eggstravaganza will be April 15th. WMU Sunday was March 5th with Tammy Weeks, NC WMU, as guest 
speaker. Berea hosted the NC Baptist on Mission Dental Bus on March 18th.  
BETHEL:  Steve Levinson, Creation Illusionist, will be guest speaker on April 2nd at 9:30 & 10:30 a.m. & 6:00 p.m. Ladies 
fellowship was March 14th with Ashley Allen of BSCNC as speaker. Hosted the SYBA Car Derby/Mission Fair on March 19th. 
BEULAH: Ladies craft time will be April 8th at 1:00 p.m. Easter sunrise service will be at 7:15 a.m. Port-a-Pit barbecue 
fundraiser will be May 13th.  Baby dedication will be May 14th. A trip to the Creation Museum/Ark Encounter is planned for June 
27-29th. Reggie Sadler Family concert was March 19th. Disciple NOW Weekend was March 24-26th. 
CLEVELAND FIRST:  Easter egg hunt will be April 15th. Youth attended Winter Jam on March 25th. C.I.A. group took 
wood to a senior adult. Baptist Men participated in a mission project/yard work day for a member of the church. 
CORNERSTONE: Kickball tournament will be April 2nd. ñExperience Easterò will be April 15th from 2:00-4:00 p.m. with crafts, 
snacks, and bounce house for children and families. Youth will go to Crossroads Camp June 19-23rd. VBS will be July 16-21st. 
Baptism was March 19th.  
COUNTRYSIDE: Easter sunrise service and breakfast will be at 7:30 a.m. Easter egg hunt will be April 15th at 11:00 a.m. 
with free hotdog lunch and bounce house. Choir presentation will be April 16th at 10:00 a.m. and worship at 11:00 a.m.  
EATONS: Ladies Festival of Tables was March 18th. 
FAIRVIEW: ñTake 5ò childrenôs Glow Night event will be March 31st. Habitat for Humanity building project will be April 1st.  Trip to 
PA is planned for April 19-21st. Haiti youth yard sale will be May 5-6th. Spring Vendor Fair will be May 20th. Cancer Companions 
meets 2nd & 4th Monday at 6:30 p.m. 
FAITH: Congratulations to Rev. Tim Lowery for 10 years service in ministry. New Revelation Wellness class for older 
adults begins soon. Ladies Revelation Wellness class meets each Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. Summer Day Camp begins June 12th. 
Youth will attend Go Tell Camp on June 28th-July 2nd. Newlywed Game fundraiser was March 26th. 
FORK: Youth guys camp-out will be April 7-8th. Easter worship presentation will be April 9th at 6:00 p.m. Easter sunrise service 
will be at 7:00 a.m.  Priscilla Shirer simulcast will be May 6th; call the church office at 336-998-8306 for details and to sign up.  
Spring revival services will be May 7-10th with Dr. Mark Smith as guest speaker. Youth spring retreat was March 2-4th; Youth 
Sunday was March 5th.  Ladies Day Sunday was Feb. 19th with Becky Walker as  speaker.  
FRONT STREET: Six members will go on mission to Peru in April. Womenôs craft night will be April 7th. A ñSecret Churchò 
simulcast will be April 21st at 6:30 p.m. for six hours intense Bible study and prayer. Financial Peace University for students was 
March 25th. Liberty University Wind Symphony concert was March 19th. Rev. Kenny Lamm shared about his China mission trip 
with the Young at Heart on March 14th.  
HEBRON: A church security training will be held April 6th at 6:30 p.m.  Everyone is invited. 
JERUSALEM: Festival of Tables will be April 1st with Renee Scheidt as guest speaker. Bus trip to the Dixie Deer Classic 
was March 4th. Biscuit breakfast fundraiser was Feb. 26th to support mission trips.  
MOORESVILLE FIRST: The GAôs and RAôs held a food and diaper drive in March.  
MT. VERNON: Youth mission trip to Red Springs Camp is March 30th-April 1st. An Easter egg hunt will be April 15th. An 
Easter sunrise service is planned. March was Sunday School Emphasis Month with displays demonstrating childrenôs biblical 
learning through artistic work and a meal honoring Sunday School teachers and volunteers. Senior luncheon was March 8th.  
OAKDALE: Easter egg hunt/party for children will be April 8th from 2-4 p.m. An Easter sunrise service is planned. Adult 
choir cantata will be April 30th. Chili cook-off/dessert bake-off was a big success with proceeds helping children go to summer 
camp. Prayer Drive was March 19th led by the Evangelism Team. Loaves & Fishes took snacks to EIMS in March; they delivered 
homemade soup to seniors in February. Valentine treats were delivered to EIMS teachers as well as Kleenex, etc.  
SOUTH RIVER: ñThe Questò will be April 1st for children in 5th grade and younger; there will be carnival games, inflatables, food, 
crafts, and more from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. An Easter sunrise service is planned. Serve Statesville will be May 5-13th. 
SOUTHSIDE: Ecumenical Lenten luncheons and worship will be on Thursdays through April 6th at 11:45 a.m. An egg 
hunt will be April 8th. Maundy Thursday service will be April 13th. Community cross walk will be April 14th. Easter sunrise service 
will be held at Bellingham Park. Widow ladiesô monthly luncheon is the third Tuesday each month. VBS dates are June 19-23rd. 
Celebrate Recovery meets each Thursday at 6:30 p.m. 
STATESVILLE FIRST: We extend get well wishes to Pastor Nelson Granade as he recovers from heart surgery. Youth 
spaghetti fundraiser lunch will be April 2nd. Mission trip to Miami is planned for July 15-22nd. Senior adult luncheon was March 
16th with Rev. Andy Lackey, Associate Pastor of Western Avenue, as speaker. The church suffered damages from a fire in the 
Family Life Center on March 7th; repairs are being as the kitchen was a total loss.  
TROUTMAN: Welcome to Dr. Hugh Cooper as Interim Pastor. April 1st will be the 5th Annual Vendor Fair at Troutman 
Elementary School from 9:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. Childrenôs Easter celebration will be April 8th at 10:00 a.m. VBS dates are June 
25-29th. Community Day of Prayer was March 3rd at Troutman BC; a free lunch was served. Widow/widower luncheon was 
March 19th. We extend our sympathy to Dr. Paul Childers, former pastor, on the death of his wife Brenda in March.  
TURRENTINE: ñA Walk in the Parkò will be held April 1st (rain day is April 8th) to raise funds for the AAEO at Rich Park. On April 
23rd at 6:00 p.m. Mt. Airy Brotherhood will be special guest singers. A concert by Servants Voices was March 26th.  
WATERMARK: SYBA clothing drive will be held in April. Youth will attend Fuge Camp at Liberty University in July. The 
Ignite Anniversary Celebration was held March 19th at River Creek Lodge; covered dish lunch and worship were included. A  
baptism service was March 26th.  
WELCOME: Congratulations to Rev. Tommy & Renae Jones on the birth of a son, Rhett Levi, on March 15th.  
WESTERN AVENUE: Dr. Skip Cartin & Mack Mathis will lead a Community Menôs Bible Study of the N.T. beginning April 2nd 
at Western Avenue. ñSing the Bible with Slugs & Bugsò concert will be April 7th at 6:00 p.m. Easter egg hunt will be April 15th at 
11:00 a.m. ñSecret Churchò simulcast will be April 21st at 6:30 p.m. for six hours intense Bible study and prayer led by Dr. David 
Platt, IMB. Child dedication will be May 14th. VBS will be June 19-23rd. Welcome Patrick Wolstencroft as Minister of Missions & 
Outreach beginning June 5th; he was called by the church on March 5th.  
YADKIN: The adult choir Easter cantata will be April 9th. Senior adult luncheon was March 16th with music by Wayne & 
Friends. WOM Focus Sunday was March 26th; Second Generation was in concert on the 26th.  

The SYBA Bulletin Board  MINISTRIES OF SYBA 
 

Mary Jane Hoover, Ministry Assistant  
      

mhoover@sybaptist.org        704-873-4372 ext. 3 

Food Pantry & Clothes Closet 
 

The mission statement for SYBA is “Doing ministry for the 
purpose of winning people to Christ.” Four individuals prayed 
to receive Christ as their Savior so far this year, and another 
two rededicated their lives to Him. They came to the Baptist 
Center seeking food assistance for their family, but they left 
with the One who saves! Please continue to give so others may 
be won to Christ! 
  
Thank you for the commitment to supply birthday bags for the 
rest of 2017.  I am so excited about the quick response for this 
ministry idea.  Please contact Mary Jane Hoover  for other  
ministry ideas for your group/class at mhoover@sybaptist.org 
or 704-873-4372 x3. 

Appalachian Backpack Ministry 
 

        If you would like a presentation about this partnership 
ministry along with a backpack demonstration for your church 
or missions group, please contact Debbie Prevette at 
pre4@yadtel.net or call 704-880-8284  OR  Mary Jane Hoover 
at mhoover@sybaptist.org or call 704-873-4372 x3. 
 

         The  location of  our  2017 SYBA Mission trip  to  the 
Appalachian area will be determined soon!    
          

        Please go to baptistsonmission.org for a list of items to 
include in your backpack. 

Toy Store for Jesus 
Davie County:  Thursday, Nov. 30th—Saturday, Dec. 2nd 
Iredell County:  Monday & Tuesday—Dec. 11-12th 
                          Thursday to Saturday—Dec. 14-16th 
 

Please think of Toy Store for Jesus year-round! Please purchase 
items as you encounter sales and bargains. Items may be 
brought to the Baptist Center and stored until needed.   
 

Over 1,600 local children received toys through the 2016 
SYBA Toy Stores. 

     Adopt-a-School 
 

APRIL:  Recognize the teachers and staff pr ior  to Spr ing 
Break with a Kit Kat bar. Attach one of the following: “You 
deserve a break.” or “Enjoy your break.” 
 

MAY:  Teacher  Appreciation Week is May 1-5th.  Make 
plans to show how much you appreciate the teachers and staff 
at your “adopted” school! 

SYBA Fair Ministry 
     A special “Thank You” to the Statesville Kiwanis for a recent 
monetary donation. 
 

     Fair Ministry: Friday, Sept. 1st, - Saturday, Sept. 9th 
 

     It is not too early to commit to this year’s ministry. Churches may 
provide and host one of the meals, donate items for hygiene bags, or 
give quarters and other Laundromat Buddies supplies.  


